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Year 1  -  Year 6  Pantomime Visit 

Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs 

Yesterday, Years 1-6 visited The Place to watch Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs. 

What fun they had! 

 

 

Reception trip to Weston Park 

On Monday, we had a trip to Weston Park.  

The children were very busy with lots of Christmas crafts and activities.  

We even got to go on a train ride!  We all had a fantastic day. 

Christmas Holidays 

We would like to wish you a wonderful Christmas and a happy New Year. 

We look forward to welcoming the children back to school on Wednesday 4th January 2023. 

Weekly Newsletter 



 Thank you to The Friends 

We would like to say thank you very much to the Friends of Redhill. 

They work tirelessly behind the scenes helping to raise money for our school, which helps the children 

benefit from many wonderful things.   

We thank you all. 

Shropshire Homes  

Thank you to Shropshire Homes who donated a food hamper to be gifted to a family at our school. 

All children were entered into the draw and Kian Holdsworth was the lucky winner. 

Well done Kian. 

 

 

 

Inconsiderate Parking 

Please be respectful of our neighbours when parking.   

We have had a report that an ambulance was unable to access a 999 call at a house of one of our  

neighbours.  If you park in any of the streets around the school, please be aware of leaving room for people 

to access their properties and also leave room for emergency vehicles to pass easily through the street. 

Thank you. 

Reception Places 2023-2024  

If you have a child born between 1 September 2018 and 31 August 2019, they are due to start primary 

school in September 2023. 

You can apply for a reception class place until 15 January 2023.   

You will need to apply to the Local Authority in which you live, but you can apply to schools outside of your 

Local Authority area should you wish. 

If your child is attending nursery, they must still apply for a school place. 

There is no guarantee of a place at the school even if a child has been attending their nursery or  

pre-school. 

More information is available at www.telford.gov.uk/admissions around school allocations and  

oversubscription criteria. 





The Friends of Redhill 

You may have already seen that the Friends of Redhill are part of the Easy Fundraising group where you 

can earn donations from some of the country’s biggest retailers, just by shopping online. 

It really is that simple, yet some people are not aware of it or are unsure of the details. 

Easy Fundraising partner with over 7,000 brands who will donate part of what you spend to Redhill Primary 

Academy.  It doesn’t cost you any extra as the cost is covered by the brand, making it 100% free of charge 

to you.  The brands pay the commission because when you start your shop from the website or app, they 

can see Easy Fundraising sent you to them.  When you make a purchase, a commission is generated, and 

they turn that into a donation to us. 

These are our top 10 earners on our easyfundraising page: 

Top 10 Earners 

1. Roger 

2. Catherine  

3. Amy 

4. Anastasia 

5. Rachel G 

6. Joanne 

7. Helen 

8. Suzanne 

9. Rachel H 

10. Jenny 

We thank you all. 

If you would like to join our efforts to raise money through the East Fundraising app, here is the link: 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/support-a-good-cause/step-1/?char=165867&invite=A25HK7&referral-

campaign=s2s 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please join the Friends of Redhill Facebook page for more updates and news about what we are up to. 

Facebook  -  Friends of Redhill Primary Academy 

We are also looking for new volunteers to join our team.   

Please message us on Facebook for further information. 

 

It just remains for us to wish you all a very merry Christmas and a very healthy and prosperous 2023. 

 

Happy holidays everyone. 


